ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box: 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E.

Tel.: +(971) 4 3370252 Fax: +(971) 4 3368119 E-mail: maryscol@emirates.net.ae website: www.stmarysdubai.com



مدرسة القديسة مريم الكاثوليكية الثانوية

٥٢٢٣٢، دبي – الإمارات العربية المتحدة

بريد الكتروني : maryscol@emirates.net.ae موقع ويب : www.stmarysdubai.com هاتف : ۳۳۷۰۲۰۲ ؛ ۹۷۱ فاکس : ۳۳٦۸۱۱۹ ؛ ۹۷۱

OUR REF:....

TRN: 100259955100003

DATE: Monday, 4th February 2019

To: Parents of students in Years 1-13

SUBJECT: GENERAL REMINDER FOR PAYMENT OF SECOND TERM FEES

Dear Parent,

Greetings from St. Mary's. We would like to send a general reminder to parents that the due dates for the payment of second term fees has been well passed now and in case some of you might have forgotten to pay the second term fees for your ward/s, then you are requested to kindly settle these with the school office *latest by Thursday*, 7th *February 2019*.

<u>Please note that we will not be able to declare the first term results (either through answer scripts or report cards) of children whose fees have not been settled by the 7th of February.</u>

We look forward to your understanding and collaboration in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph

(Principal)

P.O. BOX 52232

UBAI - U.A.E

